Deaf Japanese Students
Rejected by Oregon

There were a dozen or more deaf
Japanese youths in Oregon who
were taken to relocation centers
along with other Japs. These young
people had never attended the State
school at Salem. After being moved
to their new homes, they suddenly
wanted to attend the Salem School
Their request was denied by the
board of control. Superintendent
Marvin Clatterbuck was opposed
to admitting these students, but
sympathically suggested the gov-
ernment provide classes for them
within the relocation centers.



